
Indian Law Section

G. William "Bill" Rice was an attorney, University of Tulsa law
professor, widely hailed expert on American Indian legal matters, and
beloved mentor, colleague, and friend to many. A citizen of the United
Keetoowah Band of Cherokee Indians, Bill dedicated his life to
furthering the rights of Indigenous peoples worldwide. This
scholarship is granted in his name.

TWO $1500 AWARDS
to deserving 2nd or 3rd year law school students

who intend to practice indian law in oklahoma

applications must include:
COVER LETTER DESCRIBING COMMITMENT TO PRACTICE
INDIAN LAW IN OKLAHOMA
RESUMÉ DESCRIBING INDIAN LAW-RELATED ACTIVITIES
TRANSCRIPT
ACADEMIC OR PROFESSIONAL REFERENCE LETTER

1.

2.
3.
4.

PLEASE SUBMIT TO :

DEBRA GEE, PO BOX 1548, ADA, OK 74821

or by email to: DEBRA.GEE@CHICKASAW.NET

APPLICATION PERIOD: AUGUST 24th - OCTOBER 23rd, 2020
awards will be announced in November during the OBA Annual

Meeting – Indian Law Section Meeting


